
Goa University Students Lead Dialogue on Social Work Ethics at Mumbai 
Conference 
 

Five students from the Social Work Programme at the D.D. Kosambi School of 
Social Sciences, Goa University, captivated the audience at the National 
Students-Led Conference 2024, held at Nirmala Niketan, Mumbai. Their 
presentation on "Ethical Challenges in Social Work with Marginalized Groups" 
sparked important discussions on the complexities social workers face when 
working with vulnerable populations. 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 


